
                Paletteers Membership Meeting
                Firehouse Restaurant
                December 14, 2019

                Members in attendance:  Linda Kiniry, John Landy, Bob
Murphy, Katherina Ravenhorst-Adams, John Weaver, Jan Avery and Gene Parent
        
*       Meeting began with holiday lunch celebration and gift exchange
*       Election of Officers:  The following slate of officers were proposed
and unanimously approved by attendees.  "Pending" positions to be filled
upon further discussion with membership.
o       John Landy, President
o       Pending, Vice President
o       Bob Murphy, Treasurer & Website Coordinator
o       Pam Murphy, Secretary
o       Member at Large (2) Pending


